
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/14/2025 2:52:17 PM

First name: Rebecca

Last name: Leas

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As someone who has visited most years since 1990 and ALWAYS hike  in Spearfish Canyon, I am

appalled to learn of this drilling project proposal. I also lived in Rapid City from 2009-2016.  Spearfish Canyon is a

treasure and one of the pearls of the Black Hills. That the government or powers to be would even CONSIDER

such an outrageous attack on the beauty, serenity, water and future of Spearfish Canyon is beyond

comprehension. I strongly urge you to strike out this project. Something as unique and special as Spearfish

Canyon needs to be protected in perpetuity.  


